
Dear Shuswap Community Church, 

  
You are all invited to attend a Media Missions Update evening on Thursday July 18 (7:00 - 

8:30pm) at the BEFC Basement Youth Room.  Drawing on our recent experiences serving with 

YWAM Ships, we hope to encourage others to engage missionally (regardless of mission group 

or affiliation).  The plan is to use our own “warts-and-all” story to show how the Lord prepares 

His people to fulfill His purposes in His Time. 
  
If you are interested, we would gladly send more information to spread the word to your 

membership.  Please let us know. 
  
Thank you for your faithful support and regular encouragement. 
  
Blessings, 
  
Lib & Craig Pulsifer 
 


